
Board of Adjustment 
Canterbury, NH 

Notice of Hearing 
 
 

Case No. 2022-9 Special Exception 
 
Please be advised because of a scheduling conflict the hearing of Courtney and Jeremy Martinson has been 
rescheduled and will be held 
 

17 August 2022 
 
 

at 7 PM in the Town Hall in the Town Center regarding a request by Courtney and Jeremy Martinson. 
 
The application involves Tax Map 263, Lot 8-1 located at 34 Boyce Road.  It is located in the Residential zone. 
The proposed use states “The project proposes a multi-family use on the parcel, which includes four dwelling 
units.  The multi-family use is allowed with the granting of a Special Exception within the Residential District by 
the Board of Adjustment”.  The application references Article 5.3, Section C. 
 
You are invited to appear in person or by agent or counsel and state the reasons why the request should or 
should not be granted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Carlson, Clerk 
Board of Adjustment 
 

 


